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Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley

GREAT FUTURES START HERE.

Summer Day Program Update

Summer is finally here! We are half way through the second week of our Summer
Day Program and members are having a blast! Members are having a blast with
summer programs like Coding, Triple Play, Drama Matters, Brain Gain, and Fine Arts
every day. Check out what’s happening at all of our summer sites. Spaces are still
available if you want to join in on the summer fun!
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Thank you to the Rotary Club of Burbank Noon

Last week the Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and GEV had a visit from the Rotary
Club of Burbank Noon! Burbank Noon Rotarians received a tour of our New
Clubhouse and then held their weekly club meeting in the new Dave & Pat Augustine
Conference Room. During their visit, the Rotary Club of Burbank Noon presented us
a very generous donation towards our Capital Campaign fund. We would like to
sincerely thank the Rotary Club of Burbank Noon for their kindness and support for
our youth.

Thank you to the Kleiner Cohen Foundation

We’d like to thank our friends at the Kleiner Cohen Foundation for once again contributing to the wide
menu of programs that we offer our members. It is the continuing support of foundations like Kleiner, who
understand the importance of what our club does for the youth in our community, that ensures our
members have access to the best possible youth development programs we can offer. Whether it’s
athletic programs, STEM or creative arts, our members continue to have a positive and unique Club
experience. Thank you again.
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Thank you to the Los Angeles Breakfast Club

Last month the Los Angeles Breakfast Club awarded us a generous grant for our
HVAC (heating, ventilation, air conditioning) needs. For over 90 years, the Los
Angeles Breakfast Club has been gathering to enjoy mornings among friends.

Whether making new contacts or actively supporting good works in the community,
its members have come from all walks of life to share a meal and friendship. We
would like to sincerely thank the Los Angeles Breakfast Club for their generosity and
for answering the call to support our youth and community!

LOS ANGELES m
BREAKFAST CLUB

Dodgers Reading Champion Challenge

The Los Angeles Dodgers and Los Angeles Dodgers Foundation are excited to
launch the 5th annual Dodgers Reading Champions Challenge as a part of LA
Reads, a joint initiative to address the literacy crisis in Los Angeles by getting

children excited about reading.

\Parents and teachers can register students online now. Dodgers Reading
Champions encourages students in Kindergarten through 8th grade to read daily and
log their minutes. This challenge is open to students in Kern, Los Angeles, Orange,
Riverside, San Bernardino, San Luis Obispo, Santa Barbara, Ventura Counties.
Children need to track their reading minutes online with a goal to read 30 minutes per
day (450-900+ minutes in any given month) in order to be recognized as a Dodgers
Reading Champion. Children with 450-899 minutes have a chance to win Dodger
prizes, and children with 900+ minutes have a chance to win prizes and recognition.

Sign your child/student up now!
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1st Annual Boys & Girls Club MVP Summer Basketball Camp

Sign-ups are still open for Mike Graceffo’s MVP Summer Basketball Camp! For more information
on our MVP Summer Basketball Camp please contact Mike Graceffo at
mikegraceffo@bgcburbank.org

BOYS & GIRLS CLUB

OF BURBANK AND GREATER
EAST VALLEY

1st Annual Boys & Girls Club
MVP Summer Basketball
Camp

Week 1: June 7 -11 Week 2 - June 21-24 (4 days, $60)
Week 3- July 12 - 16 Week 4- July 19 - 23
Week 5- August 2 - 6 Week 6- August 9 - 13
Cost $75.00 for each week =
For boys and girls rising grades 4™ through 9" )
Camp Schedule: 6 pm - 8 pm Mon-Fri. "We will help you improve your total game:
Location: Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and defense, shooting, offense, team play,
Greater East Valley offensive footwork, defensive footwork,
200 E. Angeleno Ave. rebounding, and knowledge of the game, while
Burbank, CA g1502 having a great time doing it!"

Camp Features include:
*Qualified coaching staff, instruction in basketball fundamentals, MVP camp t-shirt, station

drills, guest speakers, camp scrimmages, foot work, free throw and
shooting contests, basketball videos, pickup games, and prize drawings.
**All updated COVID protocols will be followed.

Camp Director: Mike Graceffo
Mike brings a wealth of basketball knowledge to the camp. He has coached at all four Burbank High
Schools. He has coached and developed hundreds of local youths by teaching correct fundamental
basketball skills and most importantly by teaching good sportsmanship and team play and being a good
student in the classroom. Coach Graceffo knows what it takes to get your child to the next level. Mike
has led many teams to championships. He has coached many All-Star teams in SCMAF, ARC and CYO.
Mike has been a coach and instructor at the Michael Jordan and B.J. Armstrong camps held in Chicago
and Santa Barbara. He has over 35 years of basketball coaching experience. Mike has worked at the

Burbank Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley since 2016.
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CAMP WILL BE LIMITED TO THE FIRST 40 SIGNUPS FOR EACH WEEK
Registration will be done in person at the main club. Payment can be made with check or
credit card.

Checks: Drop off or mail the check to main club. (300 E. Angeleno Ave.)
Credit Card: Pay online at bgcburbank.org/mvp
Camp fee/waiver is due a week before the week your child is enrolled
Contact Mike at Mikegraceffo @bgcburbank.org for more information

Tickets on Sale now for our Open House Celebration!

We are now less than 3 weeks away from the 2021 Open House Gala taking place
on June 25th! We can’t wait to celebrate with all of you. Please join us for a night of
“travel” as you roam from one exotic place to the next. Come check out our new
clubhouse while enjoying food and treats from local businesses like Story Tavern,
Martino’s Bakery, Romancing the Bean, and so many more!

Our Virtual Auction is now open and ready for your bids! Come bid on a variety of
experiences, one-of-a-kind collectibles, Dodger tickets, Disneyland tickets and many
other must-have items.

Visit https://bgcbopenhouse.givesmart.com and purchase your tickets today. See
you soon!
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Summer Day Program is going on Now!

Our Summer Day Program is in full swing! Registration is still open for all of our
summer locations.

For more information, please contact our membership department at
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priscillagalvan@bgcburbank.org. To register to please visit
parentportal.bgcburbank.org

@ 2021 Summer Day Program
June 15t - August 11th

Registration MARCH 1% via parent portal at parentportal.bgcburbank.or,

Due to COVID-19 Childcare guidelines, space is limited at all locations.
The Club will follow all LA County Public Health Department guidelines, and may make changes to the
summer program based on the county’s recommendations.

Main Club (new location)
300 E Angeleno Ave, Burbank,
CA 91502

Hours: 7:30 am — 6 pm

Rising grades 1°t— 12t
(Rising TK/K allowed if they
have an older sibling
attending MC)

Morning/afternoon snack &
lunch provided at no cost.

Purchase your shirts at your summer
location. Summer camp shirts must
be worn daily to participate in all
activities. 1 shirt for $7 or 2 for $12

For more information on our Boys & Girls Club
programs, please
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